
 
 

Phase 1 Homecoming Guidelines 
 

Service Information: 
• Pre-registration is required. Limitations on capacity are being managed to follow recommended CDC 

distancing guidelines. 
• Check-in will be required for entry into the service. Only those pre-registered will be admitted due to 

physical-distancing-guideline compliance. 
• There will be 3 services: 

o 8:00 a.m. – Family friendly, all ages welcome. 
o 9:30 a.m. – Family friendly, all ages welcome. 
o 11:00 a.m. - Family friendly, all ages welcome.  

• We will not offer children’s or youth ministry at this time. 
 
What we ask of you: 

• Per CDC Guidelines, all attenders over the age of 2 will be required to wear a mask upon entering and exiting 
the building. Once you are seated, you may leave your mask on or take it off, since we are practicing social 
distancing. Please bring your own mask; we will only have a limited number available onsite.  

• We are abiding by CDC mask recommendations, and/or physical distancing guidelines, within our building. 
Please refrain from physical contact with those outside your family unit or household (i.e. hugging, 
handshaking, etc.). 

• Families and couples may sit together without social distancing between those of the same household.  
• Following CDC recommendations, we ask that you refrain from attending if you are at-risk due to age or a 

compromised immune system. All services will continue to be live-streamed for those who cannot attend in 
person. Additionally, please ensure that NONE of the following applies to you or your family before joining us 
for an in-person service: 

o Myself or someone in my group has had a fever of 100 degrees or higher in the past 14 days. 
o Myself or someone in my group has shown flu symptoms in the past 14 days. 
o Myself or someone in my group has had prolonged exposure to someone who has tested positive to 

COVID-19 in the past 14 days. 
 
We are prepared: 

• Sanitization stations with hand sanitation dispensers have been placed throughout the building.  
• In addition to the COVID-19 deep disinfectant cleaning that has already been performed (on surfaces, HVAC, 

chairs, all common areas), we will be sanitizing the building between services. This includes, disinfecting of 
common areas, door handles, surfaces and seats.  

• There will be no collection of offerings through the passing of offering bags. Your offerings and donations can 
be deposited into the offering drop boxes stationed at the entrance and exits of the building, by mail, or 
through continued online giving.  

• No hospitality or beverages will be available. 
• At the conclusion of each service, we will dismiss by section and row. You may socialize outside abiding by 

CDC recommendations for physical social distancing. 
• CDC statements have sometimes varied from those made by state and local governments. Please note, the 

guidelines presented here are subject to change, due to our interpretation and understanding of the 
continually changing CDC guidelines and recommendations. 

 


